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Merry 
Christmas!! 

“For to us a child is born, to us a son is given; and the government shall be upon his shoulder, 
and his name shall be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of 

Peace.”  Isaiah 9:6 

We have a two week break, but we can continue learning!  Please continue 
reviewing the sight word cards with your child.  I have also enclosed 

“homework” to keep brains sharp over the break.  If the hot cocoa form 
is returned completed, there will be an extra special surprise.  Thank you 

for all of your help at home to make learning natural and fun!  

 

I’m excited for a winter break for everyone, but am even more 
excited for changes occurring in our classroom for the new   

calendar year!  We will have a rearranged room, a new student 
and some extra fun learning adventures.  I can’t wait to see  

everyone after break!!  Be safe and blessings be upon your family.  

 

The weather is really chilly and we go outside for recess.  Please bring in an 
extra set of gloves (a hat, too!) that we can keep in your child’s cubby.       

Remember their heavy coats, too! Thank you! 

 

The best way is through written note, email or in person 
at the end of the school day.     

Email: jkramer@canyonsidechristian.school 

Special Notes 

Dec 21: Half Day/Christmas 
Program 

The program will be at the high 
school.  Please have your child there 

no later than 5:40. 

Dec 22-Jan 5: Christmas 
Break 

Jan 8: School Resumes 

Jan 15: NO SCHOOL 

Jan 25: Teddy Bear Picnic 

(details to come) 

 


